
      CNOG Meeting 
       Dec. 15, 2024 

Meeting was called to order with a prayer by Dawn Durgin. 

Deb welcomed new group members Carolyn Baker and Tracy 
Chamness.  She thanked Brad and Robert for their work on 
the camp budget for the upcoming year. 

Brad presented the proposed budget to the group and went 
over what has been prepared.  He explained the reasoning 
behind the proposed income and how he came to those 
numbers.  We can anticipate some of the income, but not all 
due to not being able to predict reservations. 

Brad then moved to going over the budgeted expenses 
listed, explaining how he tried to come up with what we 
anticipate the expenses that we will have.  Lynn explained 
the differences between Camp Spot fees and the fees that 
Square charges and how those fees are covered.  We talked 
about the credit card fees that we are paying on the 
amount campers pay when they use a credit card.  We may 
need to add a charge for credit card usage to recoup some 
of those fees. 

Brad then explained that our HOW loan from world church 
has gone up from 4% to 6.75%, raising what we pay for 
interest to go higher than our principal payment.  He also 
pointed out the difference in our projected power bills, 
and the replacement and repairs that we did as a one time 
payment that will not be in the upcoming year. 

Deb asked if we were ready to make a motion to approve the 
budget.  Doug made a motion to approve the budget, Lynn 
seconded the motion.  Deb asked for any discussion, none.  
Deb then asked for a vote- unanimously passed. 



Dawn then brought up removal of a tree that has rotted in 
the center and needs to come down.  She will call to get an 
estimate to bring to the next meeting. 

Deb then called for a motion to adjourn, Dawn made a 
motion to adjourn, Doug seconded.  Motion passed, meeting 
adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dawn Durgin 


